
 

 

 

The Yolo County Cattlemen and Woolgrowers Association is soliciting nominations for a 

scholarship to be awarded to a graduating senior, who has been involved in a livestock project in 

a Yolo County FFA chapter or the 4-H program.  We also will accept applications for the 

scholarship from previous recipients, or from Yolo County students, who are enrolled as Animal 

Science or related majors in a California agricultural college.    

 

 The scholarship will be presented at the awards ceremony either at the Yolo County Fair or 

Spring Show, depending on which organization has the winning recipient.  Please duplicate and 

hand out the applications to any deserving applicants. 

 

Please visit the Yolo County Cattlemen and Wool Growers Association website at 

www.yccwga.com to download the application. 

 

The application dead line is April 1, 2017 Please duplicate and hand out the applications to any 

deserving applicants. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at (530) 756-2423 or jysheep@aol.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Jim Yeager 

Scholarship Chair 

Yolo County Cattlemen and Wool Growers Association Board of Directors 
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